STATE OF NEW MEXICO

ENERGY ano MINERALS DEPARTMENT

OlL CONSERVATION DIVISION

Torgg\yﬂﬁllgl‘i‘ YA POST OFFICE BOX 2088
STATE LAND OFFICE BUILDING
SANTA FE. NEW MEXICO 87501
(505) 827-5800

March 4, 1985

Pennzoil Exploration and
Production Co.

P.O. Drawer 1139

Denver, CO 80201

Attention: Mark Shumuay

Re: Leandro Creek Well No. 1
I-1-31N-17E
Vermejo Park 3-1 Well No.
1, D-18-31N~-18E, Colfax
County, New Mexico

Dear Mr. Shumuay:

This letter is to inform you that this agency has yet to
receive the appropriate forms and data on the
above-referenced wells. Please refer to the enclosed
instruction sheet and if you have any questions pertaining
to this matter, please contact me at this office.

i erely,///7
A 4

ROY E. JOHNSON
Senior Petroleum Geologist

REJ/dp

Enc.



